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Armenia welcomes the delegation of Indonesia and thanks for the presentation of the national report.
We welcome the National Action Plan on Human Rights and the training programs on obligations and commitments on human rights, inter alia, for government officials.  We appreciate Indonesia’s efforts to mainstream human rights education and to incorporate human rights in the national curricula of all levels of education.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Armenia also notes the measures undertaken for the protection of the rights of the child, including the National Strategy on Elimination of Violence against Children. We encourage Indonesia to take further steps to combat child labour. 
We have the following recommendations for Indonesia:
1) To ratify the Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of Genocide
2) To ratify the Convention on the Non-Applicability of Statutory Limitations to War Crimes and Crimes Against Humanity

